PLEASE PUBLISH IN THE WAUKESHA FREEMAN ON 

NOVEMBER 23 & 30, 2022 
VILLAGE OF NORTH PRAIRIE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
TO RECEIVE COMMENTS FROM THE 
VILLAGE OF NORTH PRAIRIE RESIDENTS TO CHANGE THE POLICE DEPARTMENT FROM PART-TIME TO A FULL-TIME/PART-TIME DEPARTMENT

Please take notice that the Village Board of the Village of North Prairie will hold a Public Hearing on the 8th day of December, 2022, beginning at 7:00 p.m. at the Village of North Prairie Municipal Building, 130 North Harrison Street. 

The proposed full-time/part-time related documents are available for viewing at the North Prairie Village Hall, 130 North Harrison Street, during normal business hours.  Office hours are Monday through Friday from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

It is possible that members of and possibly a quorum of members of other governmental bodies of the municipality may be in attendance at the above-stated meeting to gather information; no action will be taken by any governmental body at the above-stated meeting other than the governmental bodies specifically referred to above in this notice. Please note that, upon reasonable notice, efforts will be made to accommodate the needs of disabled individuals through appropriate aids and services.  For additional information or to request this service contact Clerk Rhoda Bagley at (262)-392-2271.


Dated this 21st day of November, 2022.






VILLAGE OF NORTH PRAIRIE






      Rhoda Bagley, Clerk 

